                                                    
                                     Holiday Fair
 
Dear Parents,
     In the past, the Preschool has conducted a Holiday Fair. The premise is to reinforce math skills, making choices, being an educated consumer, fine motor skills and of course, just having fun! 
    We are asking each child to bring in up to 5 small items from home that may be donated to the fair. We do not want you to go out and buy anything for this.   Some of the ideas that you may have at home could be the simplest of knickknacks- an old piece of costume jewelry, ties, a toy that is still in workable condition, frames, knick knacks around the house etc (remember, you may be receiving this treasure as your own gift J). Please no stuffed animals. The teachers will supply the pennies and every child gets to “shop” for the people on their list. It really is amazing to watch how each child approaches the buying process. They do take their time deciding what would be a good gift for Mom, Dad, sister, brother, etc. 
     We will be setting up the classroom on Tuesday, December 17th. More info to follow but please start looking around your house for treasures to share with someone else. We will be asking for all items by Friday December 13th. We will also send home any follow-up info to go along with the fair. Thanks so much for your participation……
 
                                                                                                                   Ms. Andrea
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